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Application No:  Consultees Name:  Received: Comment: Response:
2022/1133:P James 19/05/2022 15:14:49  COMMNT | am a 94 year old man. | have lived here for 11 years, and am a leaseholder. All last summer this, and
Roose-Lvans neighbouring households, had to endure, for seven menths, the sound of drills, other maxchinery, and voices

as maijor works were carried out on No30 Upper Park Road. For most of the summer it was almost impossible
to spend time in my garden, due to the noise.

| see that,as well as extending out into the garden, a terrace is planned on the first floor. This will have a
serious affect on my privacy, privacy that | have hitherto enjoyed

Yours sincerely,
James Roose-Evans
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